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Key Works at Webb Dock

MONDAY 3 OCTOBER TO SUNDAY 16 OCTOBER 2016

Road and other service works

Improvement works to Webb Dock Drive (formerly Williamstown Rd) and Empress Road are ongoing.

Webb Dock Drive, west of Empress Road is currently one way for westbound traffic only. Concrete barriers
protect the work sites on each side of this section of Webb Dock Drive. Vehicles exiting Toll Logistics and Toll
Shipping sites via the Webb Dock Drive gates need to turn left and exit via the TALA site from where they will be
able to turn right into Kooringa Way and leave the Webb Dock precinct.

Out of hours works, compliant with EPA noise guidelines, are scheduled to take place on weekends between 1pm
Saturday to 7am Monday. This includes water main diversion works at the north end of Empress Road and
wearing course works on Webb Dock Drive (weather dependent) on the weekend of 8-9 October.

Traffic control measures are in place on Webb Dock Drive, north bound, under the West Gate Bridge during
pedestrian path works. These works are anticipated to be completed by late October.

Maritime Construction

Wharf construction activities are progressing well at Webb Dock West. Project dredging works are complete.
Wharf rehabilitation works continue at Webb Dock East. Out of hours works compliant with EPA noise guidelines
are taking place each night between 6pm and 7am and on Sundays between 7am and 6pm.

Terminal works

Out of hours works, compliant with EPA noise guidelines are scheduled each Saturday and Sunday from 7am to
6pm for pavement, wharf and terminal works and Monday to Sunday 6pm to 7am for wharf works and line
marking.

Maritime Cove

The south western end of Webb Trail, west of the observation platform, is temporarily closed to enable path
resurfacing works as well as installation of a new seat and bin. Access to the observation platform will not be
impacted.

Works at the new Playscape play area continue. The exercise equipment will re-open this week for use by the
public. Alternative access to the existing boardwalks and Webb Trail may be in place from time to time to enable
works to be undertaken safely.

Information Line
Please note, the project information line is now operating during normal business hours only, i.e. Mon to Fri

8:30am to 5:30pm. This reflects the completion of the majority of works that may have an impact on residents,
businesses and drivers. Project information line: 1800 451 056.
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For more information: 1800 451 056 or capacity@portofmelbourne.com

portofmelbourne.com/port-development/port-capacity-project




